
 
 

UNITED PERFORMANCE METALS ESSENTIAL BUSINESS STATUS 
 

As we navigate this challenging business climate, United Performance Metals wants you to 
know we are here for you.  We believe our ability to support our customers is essential.  As a 
provider to Critical Infrastructure Sectors as identified by the Department of Homeland 
Security, at this time, we will continue to operate in all our facilities including those locations 
where the population has been placed under a ‘Shelter-in-Place’ or ‘Stay at Home’ order.  
  
Per the guidance provided by the Department of Homeland Security, CISA Department, United 
Performance Metals provides products and services to the following designated sectors (among 

others):  

• Critical Manufacturing Sector 
• Energy Sector 
• Defense Industrial Base Sector 
• Healthcare and Public Health Sector 
• Transportation Systems Sector 

For reference, see Critical Infrastructure Sectors from the Department of Homeland Security.  
Customers have also contacted UPM confirming their essential business status as well.   

Our staff is available to you via phone, email, website, and through our Hotline.  Our 
operations are running and practicing all the safety measures possible to minimize any 
potential risks.  For more information, please reference our COVID-19 Communication.   
  
United Performance Metals is committed to providing continuity of service and customer 

support during these uncertain times.  Please direct any questions to our compliance team.  
 
Brad Butler 
Compliance Manager  
 

 

https://www.cisa.gov/critical-infrastructure-sectors?fbclid=IwAR1ZeGVzhPR6GnBPwWJgW6xD-_BZ8CKzBWEFBvMhSWAfxJ_-bWpGKx4yd1A
mailto:sales@upmet.com
http://www.upmet.com/
https://www.upmet.com/contact/covid19
https://www.upmet.com/sites/default/files/imce/Covid%20Communication.pdf
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